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 Important information – Please read and take action 

 

 There are actions you need to take if you live within 10km of an infected 

premises. Check the interactive map now!  

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us immediately to 

register your birds! 

Even if you have less than 50 poultry or birds, we need to know about 

your flock.  

Your help is required in the control of avian influenza. The information you provide 

will not only help to protect your birds from the disease, but also those kept by 

others in your area. 
  
Email your contact details to surveillance@apha.gov.uk or phone us on 

03300 416 589 (Lines open 8:30am – 5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 

8:30am – 4:30pm on Friday) 

 

Our team will complete a brief questionnaire with you and provide more 

information about the current outbreak. 

 

 

Find out more information on avian influenza (bird flu) by visiting 

gov.scot/birdflu 


